
Changes to the Board of Directors of Royal Unibrew A/S

January 2, 2018

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 1/2018 — 2 JANUARY 2018

 

As previously announced in Company Announcement no 46/2017 of 18 September 2017 the following changes to the
Board of Directors of Royal Unibrew will be effective as per 1 January 2018.

Kåre Schultz will retire from Royal Unibrew's Board of Directors and his position as Chairman of the Board of Directors
with effect as of 31 December 2017. Subsequently, Walther Thygesen will take on his position as Chairman of the
Board of Directors and Jais Valeur will take on his position as Deputy Chairman of the Board of Directors with effect as
of 1 January 2018.

Please address any questions to the undersigned at +45 29 23 00 44.

Yours sincerely

Royal Unibrew A/S

 

Lars Jensen

CFO

  

The Announcement has been prepared in Danish and English. In case of discrepancy, the Danish version shall prevail.


